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Dear Circle Girls , 

 

Welcome 2018!  

 

I hope you all had a wonderful and re -

energizing holiday and a blessed new year.  

 

Thanks to Heather Rees for planning our 

Holiday Soiree and to Peggy and Tom 

Cannon for hosting the event at their 

beautiful home.  Despite the inclement 

weather, the party was well attended and 

enjoyed by all.  

 

There will be so much going on during the 

next two months as we prepare for the 

Vintage2Vogue  ball and golf tournament.  

The Circle is fortunate to have dedicated, 

talented and passionate volunteers who 

are innovative and  effective at ensuring the 

success of our fundraiser.  

 

 This is a member driven organization and 

the participation and diversity of our 

members gives our Circle strength.  

 

I look forward to seeing everyone at our 

February General Meeting.  

 

I believe 2018 will be a great year for the 

Circle!  

 

 
 

Love to all, 

Shirley Jones 

 President, The Circle for Children 

 

 

 

 

 

Shirleyõs Corner A Message from Ball Chair,  

Linda Bagley  

 

 

Discounted Room Deadline Extended  
 

Chateau Elan has extended our group room rate.  If you havenõt 

booked your room yet, you can still do so and get the 

discounted rate.  Hurry there arenõt many discounted rooms left. 

$159.00 Double Room  - $179 King Room  - $279 Inn Suite 

Call the hotel (678 -425-0900). Tell them you are with The Circle 

for Children to receive the discounted rate.  You will be asked to 

give a credit card for a non -refundable deposit of $15.00.  

Rooms can be cancelled 72 hours in advance.  

 

Design and Print Help Needed  
 

We are looking for vendors to help us design and print the 

Vintage2Vogue ball invitation.  If you or someone you know can 

help us with this need please email Linda@4yes.com  

 

Golf Hole Sponsors and Players Needed  

 

WE ARE VERY PLEASED TO ANNOUNCE THAT                 

GLOBAL IMPORTS BMW ATLANTA WILL BE OUR KEY 

SPONSOR FOR THE GOLF TOURNAMENT 

 
Moe Shafer is still busy working on the Golf Tournament.  He is 

looking for individuals and companies to sponsor a hole for $250.  

Ask your friends and  family to sponsor a hole and play in the 

tournament.  Visit www.thecircle4children.org  for more info.  

 

HELP ð HELP -HELP 
 

Auction Chair, Patty Quinn is busy working with her team on 

both silent and live auction items for our gala.  Anyone that is 

willing to help secure an item for the auction should contact  

Patty at pattyandkenny@hotmail.com . to find out which items 

she needs help securing.  If you have a suggestion for an 

auction item, let me Patt y know.  We will have themed tables 

this year and are looking for some quality items, rather than a 

large quantity of items.  

 

ATTENTION MEMBERS: If you are unable to help Patt y secure an 

auction item, we ask that as a Circle member in good standing 

you plea se donate to the Auction Buying Fund at 

http://www.circle4children.org/payment.html  

 

 

 

mailto:Linda@4yes.com
http://www.thecircle4children.org/
http://www.circle4children.org/payment.html


 

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Important Dates  
 

 

Circle Executive Board 

Meeting  

Hosted at the home of           

Danielle Houret -Lam 

10:00 a.m.  

Wednesday, January 17  

 

 

 

Circle Winter  Tea 

The Four Seasons 

75 14th Street N.E. 

Atlanta, GA  

$50 per person  payable online  

2:00 p.m. ð 4:00 p.m.  

Sunday, January 28  

 

 

 

Circle Winter General Meeting  

10:30 a.m.  

Wednesday, February 7  

 

 

 

 

Charity Golf Tournament and  

Vintage2Vogue Ball  

Chateau Elan Resort & Winery  

Saturday, March 24  
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The NEW Membership Directories are printed! Thank you to Dolly Fehd for typing the directory and Cathy  Haire for 

proofreading it.  We are also grateful to Elizabeth Stuk who maintains our membership database and printed labels for the 

directories.  You can pick  up  your Membership Directory at the upcoming Winter Tea in January or at the Winter General 

Meeting in February .   

 

The Membership Committee has been calling members wh o do not have an email and has found that some of the numbers 

are no longer working.  Those members will have their newsletters mailed to them.  Much thanks to Harriett Eicken who is 

helping spearhead this effort.  

 

MEET OUR NEW MEMBERS 

 

Megan Clevenstine  is an attorney.  She is a Junior Member and will be married in January to the son of Circle Member, 

Maureen Olson.  Congratulations Meghan!  Meghan Is sponsored by Maureen Olson.  

 

Belinda Vogel  is sponsored by Janie Kissling.  Belinda is a yoga instructor  and is involved in leadership of the Chattahoochee 

Plantation Womenõs Club.  Belindaõs husband teaches at Georgia Tech.  They have two sons.   

 

Elizabeth Conn  and her husband Pete both work at the corporate headquarters of Home Depot.  They have two young  

sons.  Elizabeth is sponsored by Janie Kissling.  

 

Lucy Dorris  is a Junior Member and is sponsored by Julia Davis.  Lucy is a photographer and has expressed interest in helping 

with the Circleõs photography needs. 

 

Kathryn Stanley  is a Junior Member sponsored by Liz Bowling.  Kathryn is a pharmaceutical rep.  

 

Sharon Hyre  is an ice skating judge and is sponsored by Lynn Thompson.  

 

Krista Cruikshank  is a Junior Member sponsored by Janie Kissling.  Krista is a magazine editor and publ isher of òThe 

Chattahoochee Charm.ó 

 

Heather Lindell  is sponsored by Shirley Jones.  Heather is a veterinarian and is helping with our first annual Circle Charity Golf 

Tournament at Chateau Elan in March.  

  

Linda Bagley  is an events planner and is the ball  chairman for our Vintage2Vogue ball this year.  She is sponsored by Shirley 

Jones.  

 

Lisa Krueger  is sponsored by Janie Kissling.  She is an IT specialist and is also President of the Chattahoochee Plantation 

Womenõs Club. 

 

Amanda Meredith  is a clinical di rector.  She is sponsored by Shirley Jones.  

 

Jami Justice  is involved in sales and is sponsored by Judi West, her mom.  

 

Jan Giles  is a representative of Rodan and Fields.  She is sponsored by Shirley Jones.  

 

Pat Iaffaidano  is a homemaker who used to be inv olved with marketing.  She is the Evening Chairman  of the 

Chattahoochee Plantation Womenõs Club and is sponsored by Danielle Houret-Lam.  

 

Debby Jones  is sponsored by Shirley Jones and is an artist representative.  

 

We are thrilled to have such a talented an d diverse group of New Members.  We know they will add much to our 

organization.  

 

 

 

MEMBERSHIP NEWS 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank You to our Vintage2Vogue Sponsors  

 

Chanel - $5,000 

 
Americaõs Home Place                                      Peggy and Tom Cannon 

                                                       
 

Prada - $2,500 
 

Chantal and Tommy Bagwell          Debbie and Jimmy Westray  

 

                    
 

Gucci - $1,000 

 
Steve Brock   Carol and John Carr  

 

Golf Tournament Primary Sponsor 

   Global Imports BMW Atlanta  

Holiday Party 2017  
hosted at the home of Peggy and Tom Cannon.  

  
  

  
 

 

https://www.americashomeplace.com/
http://a.mktgcdn.com/p/ojgyZXT3VyyVsXb6AXW49Ls_E7n1L7S-5oTk8ySlnJs/407x229.jpg
http://www.bmw.com/
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NEWSLETTER ADS FOR CIRCLE MEMBERS $25 
 

Do you have a business or service you want to tell your fellow Circle members about?  You can now place an ad 

in our monthly e -newsletter and let everyone know all about what you do out side your òCircle Time.ó   Itõs a win-

win!  You can reach a customer base that wants to support their fellow Circle member s and the Circle raises 

mone y to help the needy children of Georgia.  

 

Quarter page ads are offered at a monthly rate of $25.  Advertise for one month or the whole year.  Itõs up to you. 

 

- Ads are due to Beth Mooney at thecircle4children@gmail.com  by the 20 th of the month for publish in the 

newsletter sent on the first of the following month.  For Example:  To advertise in the February  newsletter 

please submit your ad b y January  20th . 

 

- Ads must be Quarter page ads (3.625w x 4.55h)  

 

- JPEG format  

 

- Pay for your ad at the Circle website:  http://www.circle4children.org/payment.html  

 

- If you have any questions please contact Beth Mooney, Circle Newslette r Editor at 404 -502-0819 

 
 

Kroger Community Rewards will donate  

a portion of your grocery purchase total to  

The Circle for Children  

(This is free money to the Circle)  

 
To register your Kroger Card for the first time or to re -

register your card annually:  

Go to:  The Kroger Co. ð About Kroger  

Scroll down to:  Community Rew ards (tap on)  

Create an Account ð Set up an account or sign in to your 

account  

Scroll Down:  Re -Enroll Now  

Here you can name The Circle for Children  

OR Edit your Organization Name and make a change  

ORGANIZATION NUMBER 33533 

 

If you have a problem, please c all Betts Fisher                    

at 770 -363-8461 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Circle Membership 

Directory  
 

The 2017/2018 Circle  

Directory has been 

printed.  Pick up your 

copy at the Winter Tea  

or Winter General 

Meeting . 

 

mailto:thecircle4children@gmail.com
http://www.circle4children.org/payment.html
https://www.bing.com/images/search?q=kroger+logo&id=AE49E831FBAADA122FDBE8A37C25FC37DDCAB260&FORM=IQFRBA


 

 

 

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

                    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                       

           
  Wishing you a wonderful year!  

 
 Maureen Lok    January 1 
 Susan Harvin    January 3 
 Sandra Dye    January 4 
 EB Jackson    January 4 
 Elaine LaMontagne   January 6 
 Kathryn Stanley   January 8 
 Lisa Krueger    January 11 
 Nancy Garfinkel   January 13 
 Ann Broussard   January 14 
 Ginny Haddock   January 15 
 Dolly Fehd    January 15 
 Ginny Wolf    January 26 
 Bridgette Connor   January 29 
 Kelly Lusk    January 31 
 Patricia Iaffaidono   January 31 
  

 
 

 
The Art of Communication 
Please send Tricia Leuallen your 
announcements of births, loss of loved 
ones, outstanding events, or illnesses.  
Please include the individualôs address 
so I can send the appropriate 
correspondence. 
 
If you have newsworthy events, please 
forward your information to me so I can 
quickly respond and send appropriate 
items out to members. 
 
Giving Heart Fund 
 
Canôt think of a gift for a friend?  
Consider the Giving Heart Fund.  It is a 
donation to The Circle for Children in 
memory or in honor of someone. 
Please contact Tricia Leuallen if you 
would like to donate. 
 
Tricia Leuallen  
678 699 3955  
tleuallen@yahoo.com  

 

 

 

 

CIRCLE CORRESPONDENCE 
 

Please join us in congratulating Circle Member  Heather Lindell, the assistant manager of the pharmacy at 

the UGA Veterinary Teaching Hospital who was recently honored by her alma mater, the UGA College of 

Pharmacy, with a Distinguished Alumni Award.  

 

 


